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19" September 2014

Dear Mr Spencer

I am writing to you in regards to your recent meeting with the Early Years Sector, which was
to brief council staff on what could happen in the near future to Children Centres.

As a paying service provider basecy NN | am writing to find out if any
information shouild/could be given to paying service providers, as closure to the children
centre will effect not only the pre-schoolabut those at the Pinner Centre, Stanmore
Park and Gange.

Please can you answer the following questions:-

Will service providers have a consuitation regarding these closuras?

When will we as charity run service providers know when children centres are closing?
How much notice will service providers be given, if closure Is agreed?

What will happen to our vulnerable families who access our setvices?

Will service providers be offered/moved to altemative accommeodation?

What impact will this have on our rent?

Will children be allocated alternative places?

| thank you in advance for answering our questions and we look forward to your response.

Regards





